## KU announces slew of post lockdown measures, precautions

During the meeting the Vice Chancellor ordered procurement of pen drives in bulk, which shall be loaded with relevant self learning materials to be distributed among the students, once the University re-opens

The departments have also been asked to reorganise the timetable to ensure only small number of students attend the classes at onetime.

The Vice Chancellor directed the Directorate of IT & SS to continuously update the website and make regular use of bulk SMS services. The University website shall be hosting advisories so that all students both boarders & non-boarders can be approached through e.mail, WhatsApp, SMS, telephone etc and informed about the precautions to be taken once the university re-opens, after lockdown is lifted.

On restriction on the campus the Vice Chancellor said that the guidelines issued by the Govt. with regard to prevent the spread of coronavirus have to be implemented in letter & spirit including social distancing, avoiding assembly of people, official or un-official, in university lawns departments and canteens. Wearing of masks or scarfs shall be encouraged at all times.

The DSW shall arrange to screen all the students who return to the University.

The preparation for the conduct of UG and PG examinations shall continue and the dates for conduct of exams shall be decided after the University reopens. The examinations can also be held in phases to avoid crowding and ensure social distancing.

> PG Entrance Admission 2020 Link to remain open. The last date will be announced after the University reopens.

The link for submission of online Application Forms/deposition of required fee for PG and 5-Year BA-LLB Programmes Entrance Tests session-2020 shall remain available till further orders.

The candidates are advised to access the University website for further updates. The last date shall be announced after the university reopens.